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Spring News Email – Friday 27th January 2017     

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please find below information on events coming up in school: 

 

Spring Term Parents’ Evenings – Monday 13th March and Tuesday 14th March 2017 

We would like to give you notice that the Spring term parents’ evenings will take place on Monday 13th 

March 6.00-8.30pm and on Tuesday 14th March 4.00-6.30pm. Booking sheets will be available in the 

reception area to make appointments when we return after the half-term holiday from Tuesday 21st 

February. 

 

British Heart Foundation Fundraiser – Friday 3rd February 2017 

The children brought a letter home yesterday as attached with details of the British Heart Foundation 

fundraiser which the Busbridge House Captains and Vice-Captains are organising.  We are having a ‘Red 

Mufti’ on that day and are asking for a donation of 50p. The Busbridge House and Vice-Captains are also 

going to be making biscuits for children to decorate at school on Friday 3rd February. 

If your child wishes to decorate a biscuit please complete and return the consent slip on the attached 

letter and the £1 to pay for the biscuit by Tuesday 31st January so that they can take part.  

 

Skipping Workshops – Monday 6th February 2017 

Please find attached a letter giving details of the skipping workshops run by Skipping4Schools who are 

coming into school on Monday 6th February. Please ensure your child has their PE kit and PE footwear 

(trainers) in school on this day. 

 

Please find below a couple of reminders for events coming up in the school calendar: 

 

Friends of Busbridge Junior School Meeting – Tuesday 31st January 2017 (7pm to 8pm) 

The next Friends of Busbridge Junior School meeting will take place on Tuesday 31st January from 7pm to 

8pm. All are welcome to come along to help plan and volunteer for the events coming up which include the 

school disco and quiz night (details to be confirmed). Please email the Friends Secretary Clare Parsons if you 

are able to make it - thank you. 

  

Phil the Bag donations – drop off bags at pick up time on Wednesday 1st February or at drop off time on 

Thursday 2nd February morning. 

Please remember to drop off any donations for Phil the Bag at pick up time on Wednesday 1st February 

afternoon or at drop off time on Thursday 2nd February morning by the bike shed. The Phil the Bag van will 

collect all the bags on Thursday morning. 

Sayers Croft meeting for Year 4 parents and carers – Tuesday 7th February at 6.00pm 

The year 4 children have brought home today a letter with details of the meeting taking place on Tuesday 

7th February at 6.00pm with medical and contact details forms to complete and return to school by 

Thursday 9th February. 
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School Disco – Thursday 9th February 2017 

The school disco will take place on Thursday 9th February at the following times: Years 3 & 4 – 5.30pm to 

6.45pm and Years 5 & 6 – 7.00pm to 8.15pm. Please find attached the flyer and return the completed 

permission slip and payment to school by Monday 6th February.  

 

Have a good weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Liz Mitchell 

School Secretary 
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